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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

 

My family, friends and I greatly enjoy recreating in the GMUG National Forests and are glad to see the forest plan

being updated after so many years.  That having been said, it is critical that the baseline map and zoning

categorizations be accurate so that there is crystal clarity about what changes are being proposed. I am

specifically concerned with the motorized access within these forests which makes them much more accessible

to the public. Based on my examination of the current map there are definitely some inaccuracies that need to be

cleaned up.  

 

I know it's a big job to bring this plan into the 21st century and am glad USFS personnel are dedicated to the

task.  I completely support the comments from TPA, CORE, COTD, and CSA and ask you to please let them help

&amp; incorporate their comments into the final plan.  These folks are participating in good faith and are more

familiar with the current motorized use of the GMUG than anyone else. Thank you for your time.

 

Sincerely,

Justin Kerns


